## **HIGH PEAK BOROUGH COUNCIL**

Report to Council

**15 December 2016** 

TITLE: Recommendation from the Audit &

Regulatory Committee – 29 September 2016

CONTACT OFFICER: Mark Trillo, Executive Director (People) &

**Monitoring Officer** 

WARDS INVOLVED: As detailed in the attached report

To approve the following recommendation of the Audit and Regulatory Committee:

1. Councillor Pritchard to move the following recommendations:

## a) APPOINTMENT OF MAYOR 2017/18

## **RECOMMENDED:**

That Council confirm that the Labour Group be invited to make a nomination for the appointment of Mayor of the Borough and Chairman of the Council for the municipal year 2017/18.

Mark Trillo
Executive Director (People) and Monitoring Officer